
 

Town of Canterbury 

Board of Selectmen 

August 5, 2013 

 

Selectmen Present: Bob Steenson   

   Tyson Miller 

 Town Administrator: Roger Becker 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:03 PM. 

 

The Board discussed a request from Attorney Richards to reduce the amount of the penalty on property 

located at 11 Kimball Pond Road.  Bob made a motion to have the penalty remain at the previously 

agreed amount.  Tyson seconded the motion. 

 

The Board of Selectmen signed:  

Accounts Payable Manifest 

P/R Manifest 

Employee Leave requests 

Interfund transfer 

Intent to cut – Tax Map 248 Lot 1, Tax Map 210 Lots 8, 8.1 & 8.2 

Land Use Change Tax – Tax Map 209 Lot 701 & Tax Map 228 Lot 11 

 

Frank Tupper stopped by the meeting to discuss the Canterbury representatives to the UMRLAC.  Both 

Nancy Roy and Anne Emerson wish to be replaced.  Bob explained that the Board is aware that they 

want to get off the committee, but, they haven’t had anyone express in interest in sitting on the 

committee. 

 

Frank suggested that the Selectmen put a notice in the Newsletter. 

 

The Board thanked Frank. 

 

The Selectmen began their review on the minutes of the June 21, 2013 meeting.  The Board will 

continue the review at their next scheduled meeting. 

 

Roger updated the Board on the status of the installation of the new server. 

 

Bob made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 PM.  Tyson seconded the motion.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jan Stout 

Administrative Assistant  


